
In the matter of: Resolution No. 2017/59

Honoring Maria Duazo Upon The Occasion of 25 Years of Service with Contra Costa County Health Services.

 

WHEREAS, Maria Duazo began her career with Contra Costa County as a Hazardous Materials Specialists

I in the Health Services Hazardous Materials Programs on October 21, 1991 and advanced to Hazardous

Materials Specialists II in 1993, where she currently remains today; and  

WHEREAS, Ms. Duazo’s contributions include carrying out her duties in accordance with the values of the

Contra Costa County Health Services Mission Statement through her dedicated work performance; and  

WHEREAS, Ms. Duazo has efficiently and effectively represented the Contra Costa County’s Hazardous

Materials Response Team at various events and responses throughout the Bay Area; and  

WHEREAS, Ms. Duazo has been a beneficial resource to the new and long term employees of the

Hazardous Materials Unit and an excellent trainer, training Hazardous Materials responders throughout the

state; and  

WHEREAS, Ms. Duazo exhibits a professional manner in her daily work performance and she is respectful

and courteous to all; and 

WHEREAS, Ms. Duazo has gone the extra mile in making the Hazardous Materials Response Team one of

the best in the United States.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Supervisors does hereby recognize and thank Maria Duazo for her

contributions to the Contra Costa Health Services Department and the residents of Contra Costa County whose health and safety

have been improved by these efforts. 

___________________

FEDERAL D. GLOVER

Chair, District V Supervisor

 

___________________ ___________________

JOHN GIOIA CANDACE ANDERSEN

District I Supervisor District II Supervisor

 

___________________ ___________________

DIANE BURGIS KAREN MITCHOFF

District III Supervisor District IV Supervisor

 

I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken 
and entered on the minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date 
shown.

 
ATTESTED:    March  7, 2017 

 

David J. Twa, 

 
By: ____________________________________, Deputy


